

二、基本問答:以下第4-9題,根據聽到的敘述,選出最佳的回應(12%,每題2分)

- 4. () (A) What are you listening to?
- 5. () (A)No, we can't do that in the museum. (B) Yes, I can take a walk with you.
- 6. () (A) It's Friday.
- 7. () (A) Grandpa is.
- 8. () (A) I can't wait for my turn.
- 9. () (A) Wake up!

- (B) Sure. His baby is crying.
- (B) I am not sure. Please check it.
- (B) Mom is taking a picture.
- (B) Ok. Let's follow the rules.
- (B) Please be careful.

- (C) He is a good father.
- (C) Great! How about you?
- (C) It's five p.m.
- (C) Let's cook together.
- (C) Don't wash the test tubes!
- (C) Wait a minute. I'm using the bathroom.

三、言談理解:以下第10-15題,根據聽到的序	內容及問題,選出正確的答案(12%	每題2分)		
10. () (A) They are in the lab.	(B) Josh gets some cookies.	(C) They can eat and drink on the bus.		
11. () (A) Cody can't eat dinner with Kim.	(B) The girl and Cody are classmates.	(C) The party is on Saturday night.		
12. () (A) Saturday.	(B) Wednesday.	(C) Tuesday.		
13. () (A) Taylor is a singer.	(B) Nelson's show is at 8 p.m.	(C) News Bite is a concert's name.		
14. () (A) In the bathroom.	(B) In the lab.	(C) In the classroom.		
15. () (A) Ken is thirsty(口渴). He can drink	some water in the library.			
(B) Teacher Tim can read new books in	•			
(C) Amy loves the book very much, bu	•			
(C) Any loves the book very inden, be	at she can't write in it.			
貳、綜合測驗:(每題2分,共46分)				
一、 Grammar Focus: 請根據題目選擇最適合	≻的答案			
16. () A: The movie is on. Don't on the p	hone.			
(A) use (B) talk	(C) wait	(D) be		
17. () Let's angry fight with	classmates.			
	t be ; Let's not (C) not be ; Don't	(D) be ; Be		
18. () Alice can't be late for school again. Car	youevery day?			
(A) wake she up (B) wake	up she (C) wake her up	(D) wake up her		
19. () Isn't the concertthis Friday? No,	it is on			
(A) on; the afternoon (B) on; ev	ery Monday (C) X; seven p.m.	(D) X; the weekend		
20. () A; is this place? B: It's a new	library.			
(A) Where (B) What	(C) When	(D) How		
21. () A: Jenny or her brothers	in the living room now? B: Yes, the	ney are.		
(A) Are, running (B) Are, ru	un (C) Is, run	(D) Is, running		
22. () A: Can we go visit you at your office no	w? B: No, you can't, but I'm free	_78 p.m.		
(A) from; to (B) from ;	and (C) at ; and	(D) on ; and		
23. () A: I miss the bus 227 every morning. B	·	miss 錯過		
(A) You can check the time of the bus	s on APP. (B) Please, wait in li	ne and wait for your turn.		
(C) That's it for today.	(D) Let's take a wall	(D) Let's take a walk to the bus stop.		
24. () A: Can Ted join our band? B:	He is good at musi	c.		
(A) I don't think so.	(B) Sure, he is.			
(C) Maybe he can.	(D) I can't wait for I	him.		
二、Cloze: 請根據文意選擇最適合的答案				

My dear son,

We have many_____25____ on the cellphone. You even don't talk to ______25____ for a week. I know the cellphone is important to your age. _______ has (有) a cellphone and you want one, too. This Sunday is your birthday. I think it is _______ to give you a cellphone. But here are some rules you need to follow. If you break the rules, I have the right to take it back anytime.

- Follow school rules: Turn your cellphone off and give it to your teacher
- Answer the phone whenever I call you: Always let me know where you are.
- Use the cellphone at right time and place: Do not use it during homework time and on dinner table.
- **Be careful:** Don't use when you are riding a bike or walking.

If you promise to keep the rules, <u>29</u> your name here _____.

Your mom, Lily

□ even 甚至 right 權利 break 打破 whenever 每當 during 在…期間 by the way 順道一提 promise 承諾

25. () (A) parties	(B) fights	(C) turns	(D) fans
26. () (A) I	(B) my	(C) me	(D) her
27. () (A) No one	(B) Every	(C) Everyone	(D) Together
28. () (A) time	(B) turn	(C) free	(D) sure
29. () (A) follow	(B) use	(C) sign	(D) check

三、Reading Comprehension: 請根據文意,選擇最適合的答案。

(A)

Jessie : What time do you wake up in the morning?

Maggie : From Monday to Friday, I wake up at 5 o'clock.

Jessie: Me, too. I wake up early to be ready for work. How about on the weekend?

Maggie: On the weekend, I wake up in the afternoon.

Jessie: Really? I can't. My body can't let me do that. I wake up early on the weekend, too.

Maggie: Oh, so, what time do you go to sleep at night?

Jessie: I am in my bed about 11 and I quickly fall asleep after that.

Maggie: No wonder you wake up so early on the weekend.

Jessie: By the way, can you go to Jenny's welcome party with me this week?

Maggie: What day is Jenny's welcome party?

Jessie: It's on Sunday afternoon.

Maggie: What time is the party?

Jessie: It's at 3 p.m.

Maggie: What? I just wake up at that time. I can go but I get there around 5 p.m.

Jessie: The party ends at 5 p.m.

💷 early 早地 let 讓 fall asleep 睡著 no wonder 難怪 by the way 順道一提 end 結束

30. () Why does Jessie say "My body can't let me do that."?

(A) Because Jessie wakes up late on the weekend.

because 因為;late 晚地

- (B) Because Jessie goes to sleep late on the weekend.
- (C) Because Jessie wakes up early every day.
- (D) Because Jessie can fall asleep soon at night.
- 31. () Which is true (正確的) about the dialogue?
 - (A) Jessie and Maggie wake up late on the weekend.
 - (B) The welcome party is one hundred and twenty minutes long.
 - (C) Maggie wakes up at 2 p.m. on the weekend.
 - (D) Maggie can get to the party at 4 p.m.

32. () When is the welcome party?

(A) on Sunday morning (B) on Sunday night (C) at three p.m. on Sunday (D) at three a.m. on Sunday

WANTED

[B]

Our club needs you!

Do you love exercising? Do you study in Hong Dao Junior High School? Are you free on Sunday afternoon? Here the new club is! The club is about playing pickleball. It is popular now. Many famous people like playing it. Bill Gates and Leonardo Dicaprio are fans of pickleball. Come and join us!

What you need:

- A net
- A paddle
- A ball
- Shoes



Rules:

You get points when you serve the ball over the net and the other player can't hit the ball back. In this game, players take turns serving the ball, and only the serving team can get points. To win, you have to get more points than the other team, and you need to be two points ahead. If there isn't a two-point ahead, the game keeps going. Here are the rules:

- Keep the ball inside the game. Don't let it go outside.
- Serve the ball under your waist.
- The ball has to touch the ground on the other team's side and then on your side. And then, you can hit <u>it</u>.
- When you serve, stay away from a special place.
- To win, you need to get 11, 15, or 21 points. But you must be ahead by 2 points.

34. () What does <u>it</u> mean(意指)?

(A) the ground (B) the point (C) the ball (D) the team

35. () Which is NOT true?

(A) Jerry's team gets 21 points, and the other gets 20 points. Jerry's team wins the game!

(B) Lisa joins the club. On Sunday afternoon, she can play pickleball there.

- (C) To win, players can't play the ball outside the game.
- (D) Mandy is in the pickleball club. She has to(必須) wear shoes when playing pickleball.

[C]

Chiang Kai-Shek Memorial Hall is for a former president of the ROC. It is not only a hall but a big park. People can take a walk, have lunch, go jogging, and even watch the show there. There is the National Theater and Concert Hall in the Memorial Park. This week (November 19- November 25), there are some shows in the Park. Have fun!

Name	About	Price	
An Elegant	◆ A Chinese traditional music concert.	\$ 500	
	◆ Buy 1 get 1 free.		
	• Welcome to take pictures!		
TNNUA Music	♦ A student band.	\$ 200	
	◆ Violin lovers must come!!		
	• Students can join our concert for free, but only one time.		
Yujin & Yujin	◆ A Korean musical.	Students: \$300	
	\blacklozenge The musical is from the popular book.	Kids under 7: free	
	• English only.	Others: \$500	
Super Sax	◆ About Jazz and classical music.	\$ 250	
	\blacklozenge Kids are free but must be with their mom or dad.		
Return	◆ A Chinese musical.	\$ 550	
	◆ The show is only in Taipei.		



臺北市立弘道國民中學 112 學年度第1學期7年級英語科第2次定期評量

Sun.	Mon.	Tue.	Wed.	Thur.	Fri.	Sat.
19	20	21	22	23	24	25
An Elegant	Super Sax	Yujin & Yujin	No Shows	Yujin & Yujin	Yujin & Yujin	Return
10:30	09:50	11:00		11:00	11:00	10:30
14:30	15:30	13:20		13:20	13:20	15:30
19:00	21:40	17:30		17:30	17:30	19:20
		20:00		20:00	20:00	
Yujin & Yujin	Return	Super Sax		Return	Super Sax	Yujin & Yujin
11:00	10:30	09:50		10:30	09:50	11:00
13:20	15:30	15:30		15:30	15:30	13:20
17:30	19:20	21:40		19:20	21:40	17:30
20:00						20:00
TNNUA Music				TNNUA Music	An Elegant	TNNUA Music
14:50				14:50	10:30	14:50
17:10				17:10	14:30	17:10
20:00				20:00	20:40	20:00
Super Sax					TNNUA Music	An Elegant
09:50					14:50	10:30
15:30					17:10	14:30
21:40					20:00	19:00
				· 1·) la II	· 1 + 104 +	

□ jog 慢跑 price 價錢 traditional 傳統的 violin 小提琴 musical 音樂劇 others 其他

36. () Wendy loves Chinese traditional music, but she can only go to the show after 19:30. What day can she watch the show?

(A) Monday.

(B) Saturday.

(C) Sunday.

(D) Friday.

37. () It's November 22 and it's 10 a.m. Some people are in Chiang Kai-Shek Memorial Hall. Which is NOT true?

(A) Kitty and Fabio are taking a walk.

(B) Ryan is watching Super Sax.(D) Tyler is jogging.

(C) Peter and Leah are eating cookies.

38. () Which is true?

(A) Mr. Lee moved (() to Taoyuan. He can watch Return there.

(B) I go out at 7:30 p.m. on Friday and I do only speak English. Maybe I can watch Return.

(C) Ellen is a junior high school student. She has no money to watch the show, so she can watch TNNUA Music.

(D) It's Friday morning. I only have \$300. My baby son and I can watch TNNUA Music in the Concert Hall.

參、書寫測驗 (24%) ※請用<u>黑色原子筆於答案卷</u>上作答※

一、Write: 文意字彙 請注意字首字尾提示,請將單字完整拼寫出 (每題 2%,共 16%)

- 39. Please <u>h</u> y up or(否則) we are going to be late.
- 40. They are **<u>s</u>** English in the library for tests now.

41. The teacher said, "Be <u>q t</u>, or you will disturb the class." disturb 打擾

42. We are \underline{s} **g** hands and congratulating each other, congratulate 恭喜

43. Teacher shout to us "G s, come here ! Let's take a picture." shout 大喊

44. The students play a music $\underline{\mathbf{v}}$ on TV.

45. The <u>e</u> girl over there is wearing a colorful skirt. She is popular with boys and girls.

46. The day before Friday is $\underline{\mathbf{T}}$ **y**.

二、Translation: 填空式翻譯 (每格 1%, 共 8%)

A. Sophie 正在人氣樂團 NewJeans 的見面會中報導。我們去看一看。。

Sophie is 47 48 the meet-and-greet of the popular band. Let's go 49 a 50.

B. 大家在派對上並沒玩得很開心。

Everyone <u>51</u> 52 a good time at the party.

C. 讀規則、遵守它們並保持安全。

Read the rules, follow 53 and be 54

--試卷結束--

第5頁,共5頁